
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I hope everyone enjoyed the unexpected long weekend. As a result of the missed day on Friday, 

we will delay third quarter interim reports until Tuesday of this week. As a reminder, we will 

send home hard copies of interim reports to parents of students who are receiving a D or an F in 

a class. All grades are available at any time through the Parent Portal feature of PowerSchool. If 

you would like to receive a hard copy of all classes just let your child’s teacher know and we will 

be happy to send one home.  

 

This Friday will be our annual career day at JMS. This is an awesome opportunity for students to 

hear from several different community members about a variety of different careers. Make sure 

to ask your child about it.  

 

Don’t forget about our Box Tops contest. The contest will run through May 15th and the grand 

prize will be an all new XBOX S gaming system. Remember, only scanned box tops will count.  

 

Parents of our car riders. We need your help. With the road construction on Harvey Road, our 

main school entrance has become more congested. Please assist us by letting busses in when you 

are able. We also ask that cars do not block the entrance to Haynes Inman School. They dismiss 

around the time our car rider line begins backing up. Many of the students from that school are 

medically fragile and need to get to their destination as soon as possible.  

 

Our boys’ and girls’ basketball teams will begin the playoffs on Tuesday of this week at 

Southwest Middle School. 

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


